
 

 

 

 

 

SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING 

NOVEMBER 19, 2015 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7 PM by John Callahan. 

 

Present:  John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Catherine and Bob Irzyk and Tracey 

Hutton 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted as is by Catherine Irzyk. 

 

Tracey contacted Stamski and McNary to inquire if they had ever done a DOT project, 

their response was that they had not.  The Engineer for the Main Street Reconstruction 

project was to walk Phase I of our projects to get a feel for what it entails.  The Engineer 

did say the engineering on the plans that Stamski and McNary provided was tight. It was 

the paper work that Stamski and McNary were not familiar with.  Tracey is to catch up 

with the Engineer the week after Thanksgiving.  Tracey and the Engineers are to meet 

with DOT on Tuesday December 1, 2015 

 

Important dates coming up are: 

 

A meeting December 7, 2015 with the Finance Committee, Capital Planning, and 

Selectmen is to be held to decide the budget for next year.  They will then give a budget 

number to Tracey.  

 

With the holidays upon us the committee has agreed to wait until after the 1
st
 of the year 

to meet again. A motion was made by Catherine Irzyk and seconded by Paul Dalida to 

adjourn the meeting at 8:00 PM  

 

 

Our next meeting will be Wednesday January 13, 2016 at 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary 

  

 


